Official information about Uzbekistan Airways
flights

2024 18 January

Today, January 18, 2024, due to severe weather conditions at the international
airport of Tashkent city, several flights of Uzbekistan Airways were sent to alternate
airports:

HY602 Moscow - Tashkent and HY708 Vladivostok - Tashkent flights were diverted to
Samarkand reserve airport.

As soon as the weather conditions improve, these flights will be operated to the
destination.

Also HY761/762 Tashkent-Almaty-Tashkent, HY709/710 Tashkent-Minsk-Tashkent,
HY423/424 Tashkent-Delhi-Tashkent, HY231/232 Tashkent-Frankfurt-Tashkent,
HY301/302 Tashkent-Tel Aviv-Tashkent, HY9675 /9676 Tashkent-Omsk-Tashkent,
HY021/022 Tashkent-Bukhara-Tashkent, HY9685/9686 Tashkent-Sochi-Tashkent
flights will be delayed.

Flight HY9613 Tashkent-Moscow had to land at Urganch airport after departure from
Tashkent due to the ill health of the passenger. This flight departed to its
destination.

We apologize to the passengers and their greeters for the inconvenience caused.



